
Mrs M Cleave        Bower Grove School 
Head Teacher        Fant Lane 
         Maidstone 
01622 726773        ME16 8NL 
 

Safety In Action – Tuesday 6th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,   
   
As part of our Personal Development learning, Year 6 pupils have the exciting opportunity to visit an 
interactive event in Maidstone, to learn about some of the dangers they may face in the wider world. This 
is in preparation for their growing independence and transition to secondary school. Pupils will explore 
both road and rail safety, fire and electrical safety and personal and online safety, amongst other topics.   
  

Pupils will come to school on their usual transport. Once in school and registered, pupils will take school 
transport and leave at approximately 9:00am, returning to school after lunch, in time for their usual 
transport home. For more information about the event, please visit www.salusgroup.org.uk/service/safety-
in-action/.   
  

Pupils are required to be in school uniform, however they should wear trainers as this is an outdoor centre. 
Please provide your child with a packed lunch in a disposable bag, or alternatively we can order a school 
packed lunch.   
  

To support this programme, we are asking for parents to make a £5 voluntary contribution towards the cost 
of the trip and transport. This can be made via Parent Pay/cash/cheque made payable to Bower Grove 
School.   
  
If you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to contact me.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss B Nicholls 

Falcons Class Teacher 
bnicholls@bower-grove.kent.sch.uk 
01622 726773 
…………………………………………………………………………................................................. 
 
To:  Miss B Nicholls 

Safety In Action – Tuesday 6th June 2023 
 
I agree to……………………………………………………….   (child’s name) attending Safety In Action on Tuesday 6th 
June 2023. 
 
I will provide a packed lunch/require a school packed lunch (Please circle as applicable). 
 
I have enclosed the £5 cash / cheque / paid via ParentPay (Please circle as applicable).  
 
Signed…………………………………………………………                          Date……………………………………….                           
(Parent/Guardian) 

mailto:bnicholls@bower-grove.kent.sch.uk

